
Oct 1, 2022 

Re:  Intent to Play 2023 Season 

Hello Softball Players, 

The 2023 Citrus Park (Bonita Terra) Softball season is just around the corner!  As your new Registrar, I 

would like to remind everyone that you must confirm to me between Nov 1 and Nov 15 if you intend to 

play for the 2023 season.  Please e-mail me at nichols78@msn.com or text me at 989.768.0800.  I would 

appreciate no calls.  If you’ve paid and fail to notify me your intent to play by Nov 15, the powers that be 

will place you on reserves, so please don’t forget. 

When confirming, please include the following: 

1. The date you intend to arrive in Bonita Terra.   

2. Your Bonita Terra address that you will be residing at for the three months. 

3. If you will be here the full three months, please note if you prefer to be on a team or reserves. 

If you don’t intend to play this season, please let me know. 

 Looking forward to a great year, seeing all my friends and meeting all the newbies! 

 

Mike Nichols, Registrar     nichols78@msn.com      text to (989)768-0800 


